
 
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 

 

19th November 2018  

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 
We are very fortunate as Ms Tomkins-Owen and Mr Murray, two parents of the school, 

have volunteered to run a computer coding club for Years 4-6. This is a structured 

programme arranged through the national Code Club organisation (www.codeclub.org.uk ) . 

 

It will run in the IT suite after Christmas on a Monday from 3.30-4.30, starting on Monday, 

14th January 2019.  

 

If your child would like to participate please return the slip attached, directly to the office as 

we will offer places on a first come first served basis.  On this occasion we will contact 

parents to let them know if their child has been successful, or not, in obtaining a place.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Swanmore CE (Aided) Primary School  

Y4-Y6 Coding Club Monday 3.30 - 4.30pm 

 

Child's Name ................................................................  Class ............................................... 

My child would like to take part in the Coding Club starting on Monday, 14th January. 

If the club is cancelled at short notice my child is to:     

 Remain at school / Make their own way home  (please delete as appropriate)  

 

 

Signed (parent/carer) ………………………….. Date ………………………………….. 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31065277/www.codeclub.org.uk?p=eyJzIjoiOERnWFloNGVFN1FZV0dtcXAwMnZCUjh6NmVZIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA2NTI3NyxcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5jb2RlY2x1Yi5vcmcudWtcXFwvXCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiYTIyOTNiYjI4M2FkNDI4MDhiNjdjOWE0MTM3M2M5OWFcIixcInVybF9pZHNcIjpbXCI4ZWYyN2YxMDM1ODlhMGU1YzZiODgxM2U3MDYyZmQ2NDllOTM4ZmQ2XCJdfSJ9

